
Good evening Sunset Families, 

My name is Nels Radtke and I am your child’s PE teacher at 

Sunset Elementary.  I’m calling to remind you that this Friday 

morning is our annual Falcon Field Day.  Please encourage your 

children to wear appropriate PE shoes and clothes and to bring 

some sunscreen and water.  

Volunteers will need to check in at the front office by 8:30 and 

then head to the gym to pick the station you would like to be in 

charge of.  We will have a brief introduction at 8:45 followed by 

station setup.  This should allow for plenty of time for me to 

come around and answer any questions you may have about 

your station before the start of Field Day.   It’s not too late to 

volunteer if you haven’t turned in a form yet.  Just show up by 

8:30 and we’ll find a station for you to help out with.  

Thank you again for support of our Sunset students and we look 

forward to seeing Friday morning. 

 


